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November 19, 2015 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

 

Oregon Public Utilities Commission 

Attention: Filing Center 

201 High Street SE, Suite 100 

PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088 

 

Re: UM – 1719 Investigation to Explore Issues Related to a Renewable Generator's 

 Contribution to Capacity 

 

Attention Filing Center: 

 

Portland General Electric Company wishes to withdraw the MOTION FOR APPROVAL OF 

PROTECTIVE ORDER AND PROPOSED PROTECTIVE ORDER filed with the PUC on 

November 18, 2015. 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 V. Denise Saunders 

 Associate General Counsel 
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